
 

 
 
 
 
August 18, 2021    
 

 
 
Honourable Iain Rankin 
Office of the Premier 
P.O. Box 726 
Halifax, NS 
B3J 2T3   
 
Dear Premier Rankin: 
 
On behalf of the Tourism Industry Association of Nova Scotia (TIANS), Board of 
Directors and staff, we are writing to thank you for your service as Premier of 
Nova Scotia over the past number of months.   
 
Your efforts to chart a new course, as we emerge from COVID-19, and support of 
Nova Scotia’s tourism industry have been commendable. 
 
We understand, the election results are disappointing for you, however we 
wanted to thank you for your commitment as Premier and we look forward to 
working with you in your role as Leader of the Official Opposition. 
 
Once again, Premier, thank you for your leadership and continued public service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Judy Saunders      Darlene Grant Fiander  
TIANS Chair      TIANS President 

 
 cc   TIANS Board of Directors 


